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I can't believe this suggestion is even being considered by our elected officials...there 

are many reasons that Oregon has one of the best responses to elections and able to 

mail in ballots after reviewing the ballot measures and candidates running for office is 

certainly a primary reason.  STRONGLY OPPOSE! 


